
August 5, 2021  - Bike Medina Open Public Meeting 

Attendance- Suzanne Swain, Tony Ratajczak, John Watkins, Beth Schnabel, Tim Smith, 
Lynne  N     

Minutes from June 3 meeting discussed 

Treasure report- $5350.70 ?  Suzanne, what is the correct amount?  

Old Business-            
  1. Are all Pass 3 FT signs distributed?  Yes, except for 4 that Westfield Center did 
not want; Dan and Tim may still have some.        
 2. How are the Slo Rolls going?  Attendance?  Feed back? Total of 28 from June 
and July Rolls; good fed back. We will total results after the August rides. Tim agreed to 
be the media contact link for future Slo Rolls...we produce the articles (announcement), 
he will do the mass contacts.  

 3. Usage of asphalt on bike path letter- Tony  Unfortunately, the grant was 
written for concrete. Nothing can be changed.       

 Other              
A. Lynne- BMC voted to give $200. to Century Cycle for a bike station at Buckeye Woods; 
ours name will not be on station.           
B. Tony- No designs were submitted from HS's. He will go back to Standard Welding and 
find a design that depicts BMC.  A motion to buy a sample rack for $275 was 1st by Tim 
and 2nd by Suzanne. The motion was tabled until the Board sees the new design at the 
October meeting.  

New Business-  

 1. Fall Foliage Tour- Oct 9 and 10  noon to 5:00  BMC display hosts. Suzanne will 
host Oct, 9th and John W. will host Oct. 10th.  Site to be determined...looking at Jilbert 
Winery. 

 2. Bohaty land...what is happening with the land? Lynne reported the something 
is happening to change ownership. At this time, Medina Co Parks is on the radar.  

 3. Dropping insurance after the last Slo Roll? Suzanne arranged to drop insurance 
on August 28th, 2021 

 4. Other            
Beth - L2L 2022- Tim offered to chair the ride. Lynne will give him  activities  need to 
done by a certain timeline. Discussion will continue at the October meeting.  

Bike trail updates:  Medina City and Brunswick City trail building. no reports 



 


